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 College Lake 

Y2 and Y3 have both been on their school trip to 
College Lake (near Tring). Folly Fields enjoyed a 
gloriously sunny day.  They went on a sensory walk 
exploring all their senses.  When they explored their 
sense of smell they wandered through the herb 
garden and made their own perfume / aftershave!  
Pond dipping was one of the highlights of the day, 
finding a newt and dragonfly nymphs.  After lunch 
they became detectives - searching for clues of 
animal presence:  bones, feathers, footprints and 
poo!  The children were delighted when they found a 
Common Lizard and a baby toad (toads have 
lumpy/bumpy bits on their skin).  A great day was 
had by all! It really is a beautiful place.  Somewhere 

great to visit during the summer holidays. 

NEWSLETTER 
 

25th June 2021 

Less than a month to go before the end of this academic year and we have so much to pack into the last 
four weeks: Y6 show, school trips, music performances, sports day and much more.  Although government 
guidelines are still quite restrictive our staff, PSA and parents are forging ahead to make this a fun final term. 
 
 

Be prepared for every        
type of weather! 

Our climate being as  
it is, even if you come to school 
in sunshine you could well be 
going home in a rain shower! 
Therefore, please bring a 
raincoat to school every day, 
even if the forecast is sunny. 
Just a reminder that sun cream 
should be applied at home. 

Our Y6 children are 
starting rehearsals 
for their Y6 show.  
This year they will 
be showcasing their 
variety of talents 
and we will be of 
course be recording 
their performances.  
What an exciting 
end to their busy 
final term. 

 A little information – Friday, 2nd July  - reports will be sent out via eSchools; Tuesday, 6th July - children 
will find out their class teacher for September; Wednesday, 14th July - please keep saving your unwanted 

clothes to donate to our Happy School Bag collection.    Have a relaxing and happy weekend! 

Face Coverings 

It has been noted  
that some parents  
are arriving at  
school without proper face 
coverings and are just raising 
their T-shirts above their 
nose, which is not really 
acceptable.  Please try to 
remember your mask or pop  
a spare one in the glove 
compartment of your car, so 
you always have one to hand. 

This week’s music is ‘These are a few of my 
favourite things’ and I think the children at College 
Lake this week certainly explored a few ‘favourite 
things’ in this great natural environment.  

I praise you because I am 

fearfully and wonderfully made; 

your works are wonderful, 

I know that full well 
 

Psalm 139:14 


